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Summary: Action: 
Training is now permitted subject to the conditions 
below. 
 

Information only 
 

 
As per the WA Government announcement, restrictions for the areas of Greater Perth and Peel will be eased 
from 6pm Friday 5 February. 
 
POST LOCKDOWN RETURN TO TRAINING 

• Players do NOT need to wear masks whilst actively engaged in ‘vigorous’ outdoor Football Training 

sessions – but you will need to wear a mask both before and after training, or if watching training. 

• A mask must be worn if indoors i.e. training within a gym, in the changerooms, in a function room, or in a 

lecture theatre. 

• Clubs should limit the number of people indoors at any one time – the 1 person per 4sqm rule applies 

with a maximum of 150 people allowed at the venue/facility. 

• Masks must be worn at all other times in and around the Football Club. 

• Do NOT share water bottles and follow all other hygiene requirements including washing hands and using 

alcohol based hand sanitiser. 

• Maintain social distancing of 1.5m at all times. 

• Ensure appropriate cleaning of facilities and equipment is undertaken. 

• Download and use the SafeWA App. Clubs should ensure that the venue where they are training is 

registered and that QR codes are displayed. For further information, visit: 

https://safewa.health.wa.gov.au/  

• Ensure that all players, staff and volunteers use the SafeWA App or a register is kept of all those in 

attendance at training 

• If you are unwell or have any symptoms then stay home from training and get tested. 

• A G2G PASS is required to enter or leave the Perth/Peel region. This is only granted for essential travel, 

therefore players outside of these areas cannot travel into the Perth/Peel area for training and vice versa 

during this period. 

 
It also means the WAFC offices, where Perth Football League staff operate from, will remained closed and expect 
to re-open on Monday 15th February. All Perth Football League staff will continue to work remotely. 
 
The AGM to be held 6pm Monday 15th Feb will go ahead as scheduled at Tuart College. 
 

https://safewa.health.wa.gov.au/

